
 

 

BACBC.ORG 
1801 North Loop Road    Alameda, CA 94502    info@bacbc.og 

MISSIONS FOCUS 
 

Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid-19 
 

Local Mission Update 
Alameda County Foster Parent Association 

Foster the City 
 
 

From today’s bulletin / Missions Report from Missions Team 
 
 

From Alameda County Foster Parent Association:  

Dear BACBC, Just sending a note of thanks for all you do and continue to bless the 
children and families of Alameda County Foster care. Although I am a bit late with 

sending this card, the appreciation is always there. Thanks again, for providing us with 
donations of cash, back paks, clothes and all the support at Christmas and throughout 

the year. Continued blessings to all the congregation. - Anita Peters 

______ 

Foster the City Newsletter: June/July 2023 Update 

• 80 children welcomed into safe and loving Foster the City homes 
• 43 New foster families have stepped forward 
• 283 Support friends have committed to providing tangible, emotional, and 

spiritual support to foster families 
• 14 new churches have joined the work of Foster the City 
• We encouraged and blessed 1500 front line social workers through our 

Appreciation Events 
 
Foster the City is our Christmas Love Offering 2023 designation to help offset some of 
the ministry-related costs for 2024. This will help inspire, equip churches and families 
to provide loving homes for children entering foster care. You may use PushPay, 
designate “Christmas” on your check, or use the Christmas envelopes provided by the 
offering boxes.  
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Attached is more of the newsletter quoted above.  
 
 

Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries, countries 
and people locally and globally! 

 
 
 





Isn't that beautiful? We know that not everyone can be a foster parent. But 

everyone can do something, and you're playing a critical role in making 

stories like this possible. 

Now we turn our eyes to the second half of the year. 

Together, we are prayerfully working ... 

To inspire, equip and partner with at least 25 more churches. 

To develop the tools and pathways to inspire and equip 

Spanish-speaking congregations to raise up Foster Families and 

Support Friends. More than half of the children in our foster care 

systems are from the Hispanic and Latino community, and many speak 

Spanish as their first language. 

To see growing health and spiritual formation across the Foster the City 

community. 

To develop new technology and resources to equip stronger Foster 

Families and Support Friends. 

And to ultimately, provide a loving home for many more children and 

teens in foster care. 

If you have any questions about how we are working towards the goals 

listed above, don't hesitate to reach out. You can connect with me directly 

at philip@fosterthecity.org. 

And if you're interested in extending your partnership and investing in the 

lives of kids and families in crisis, we want to invite you to set up a 

recurring gift or make a one-time contribution. You can do this at 

fosterthecity.org/give or by scanning the QR code below. 

May God richly refresh you, sustain you, and guide you. May He walk before 

you, behind you and with you. And may He do more in and through us than 

all we can ask, think or imagine, to the glory of His name. 

/-/f:p -!2!Lu-n 
Philip Pattison 
f:xecutive Director 

Scan this QR code 

to set up your 

monthly support: 

. Please note that Echo.Church (EIN 22-3979908) is Foster the City's fiscal 

sponsor for any tax-filing purposes.


